
Kevin Ball 

I have been a member of the BCGEU since 2002 as an employee of ISM Canada. Since then I have filled 
multiple roles across the IMAC and Service Desk departments with my most recent role being as a 
Service Delivery Specialist with the lower mainland Service Desk. I was elected as a Shop Steward for 
local 603 in October of 2019 and was elected to the local 603 executive, where I am currently serving as 
the Recording Secretary, in July of 2020. 
 
It is my belief that this years bargaining will be the most important session for a long time to come. If 
selected I believe that my experience as a Shop Steward has given me considerable insight into what is 
important to our membership and I hope you’ll provide me with the opportunity to fight for those rights 
on behalf of us all.  
 
In my spare time I enjoy running, flying my drone and riding my horse, Duke. For the past 2 years I have 
had the pleasure of serving as the Secretary and Data Coordinator for the Surrey Guildford riding 
executive of the BC NDP. During the recent election I took a leave of absence from NTT to work as staff 
running the campaign here in Surrey-Guildford.  
 
If anyone has any questions at all please do not hesitate to reach out to me via phone at 604-723-0000 
or by email at k.ball@me.com. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
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